
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Town of Oneonta, State of New York 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town 
of Oneonta at the Oneonta Town Hall, 3966 State Highway 23, on the 12th day of February, 
2025 at 7:10 p.m., regarding a proposed Local Law to address blighted properties, as it is the 
intention of the Town Board of Oneonta to protect the public health, safety and welfare by 
authorizing the establishment of procedures to identify, abate and eliminate the presence of 
blight upon properties throughout the Town. 

 

Copies of the proposed Local Law shall be available at the time of the hearing and shall be 
available at times prior to and after the hearing at the Town Clerk’s Office during normal 
business hours for the purpose of inspection or procurement by interested persons. 

 

Dated: January 24, 2025 

 

Oneonta, NY 

Town Board 

Town of Oneonta 

 


